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Dates to Remember  
  

Wed 25th    8.45am-3.15pm  Prep Transition 

Mon 30th – Fri 4th Dec OSC Grade 6 Transition Days 
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Dear Families 
 
It was truly exciting to have next year’s 
Foundation students at school for the whole day 
on Wednesday. They are a delightful bunch who 
have settled very well to school routines and are 
already forming strong connections with some of 
our older students. Next Wednesday will be their 
last day of transition. They will then be free to 
finish off their year at Kinder and enjoy time with 
their families before beginning Primary School. 
Many thanks to families for trusting their precious 
children to us. We are delighted to welcome them. 
Special thanks to those who have provided all the 
necessary paperwork. It really helps us to prepare 
well.  
 
Last week we marked Remembrance Day with a 
short, quiet service at school during which the 
children remembered those who have made 
sacrifices for us all. It was a fitting way to mark 
such an important day. We also celebrated 
NAIDOC Week with a range of activities that 
focused on Indigenous Culture. Many thanks to 
Teresa Free for her support and assistance in 
organising several of the activities and helping us 
to understand a little more about Indigenous 
people, their history and beliefs. It was a great day 
enjoyed by all.  
 
The children have written, and are beginning to 
rehearse, a radio play by way of Christmas 
celebration for this year. This will be something 
that we can share even though we probably won’t 
be able to have families together before the end 
of the year.  
 
Restrictions due to Covid 19 are still changing 
quite rapidly. At this stage, we are hopeful that we 
will be able to have a final Mass on Wednesday 
16th December, possibly in the church if our 

numbers and organisation can fit what is 
permitted at the time. We are praying this will be 
the case as it will enable the parents of our Year 
6 students and the rest of our students and staff 
to attend. We will be eagerly waiting for Mr 
Andrews’ new plan.  
 
Wednesday 16th December will be the students 
last day at school for the year. It is envisaged that 
Year 6 students will be free to leave by around 
11.30am. All other students will spend some time 
in their class for 2021 during the day and will 
break for the holidays at 3.15pm.  
 
We are hoping to be able to have a day of 
celebration for the kids before we finish for the 
year but won’t plan until after this weekend. 
Please watch your email and text messages for 
details as they come to hand. 
  
Enjoy the weekend 
Kind regards 
 
Marie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

FOR SALE 
HUSQVARNA LT1538 

RIDE ON LAWN MOWER 

Has not been used in 2 years-was going well, 

sell as is. Market Place value approximately  

$1000. Contact the School Office 51 541 289 

for more details. Offers received before Friday 

4th December will be considered. 
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Transition Program           
Step into Prep-2021 

 

Our Transition  Program for 2021 Preps, 
as long as regulations still allow, will 
continue on: 
 

Wednesday 25th Nov 8.45am-3.15pm 

 

 
 
PRAYER 

 
Gracious God your love upholds all 
creation and embraces all people. 
In the graciousness of your Son’s 
life, you embraced the weakest in 
our midst. Fill us with your Spirit 
that we may welcome and serve all 

as he did. We ask this in his name confident that 
you will hear us. 

 

 

 

School Banking Details for Direct Payment 
Account Name:  St Joseph’s Primary School, Orbost 

Bank:  NAB, Sale 
BSB:  083-879 Account No: 69545 2766 

PLEASE include your surname and/or family code if 
possible to help with online payment identification 

 

STUDENT ABSENCES 
Parents are requested to contact the office 

and explain student absences before 9.30am. 

After this time, we will initiate contact. Your 

assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

Thankyou ☺ 

 

NAIDOC WEEK 
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Creative Capers 
 

 


